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Quick Links
New Volunteer Process

PTA

SBBC 17-18 Calendar

Online School Payments

ESOL Parent Resources

ESE Parent Resources

Upcoming Events

Open House
3rd-5th grade

Wednesday, October 4th
6:30PM

Volunteer Orientation
October 6th

7:30AM

Reflections Art
Saturday, October 7th

3:00pm-5:00pm
Cafeteria

Game Night
Thursday, October 12th

6:30pm
Cafeteria

Boosterthon Funraiser
November 8th-17th

Fall Social ( rescheduled)
Saturday, February 10, 2018

  

September 30, 2017

T-Shirt Sponsors:

Urgent Sponsors Needed!!!  

The PTA is giving our Bayview families the
first opportunity to be a sponsor on the

school spirit shirt but you need to act now!!!

Your company's logo will be displayed on
the back of the school spirit shirt.

Students wear this shirt for the Bayview Fun
Run, for Field days, for Spring Fling and for

Field trips.

Please act now for the shirts to be ordered
for the students to wear during the Bayview

Fun Run Pep Rally on November 8th.
We are looking for four sponsors at $600

each.

Please email Patty Bilowich at
bayviewpta@gmail.com by Thursday, Oct

4th if you are interested.  

Thank you!

ESOL Parent Meeting:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4kV31LC5PRim3zGPGSZ8AppCGSjLGF3qR09f-vtY15i9D_iQ-G3qSILTNzH9GsBJax-beyE-Q92IV2WooBuRjVR4MYe6koabzEUjC1uCuq1BI0wdUj4qU-3Wr2RTFS5SmMAOrR1fFMBWd0jejNzuSQ4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4kV31LC5PRim3zGPGSZ8AppCGSjLGF3qR09f-vtY15i9D_iQ-G3qSILTNzH9GsBJax-beyE-Q92IV2WooBuRjVR4MYe6koabzEUjC1uCuq1BI0wdUj4qU-3Wr2RTFS5SmMAOrR1fFMBWd0jejNzuSQ4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4iOuOC7RHm2IC42ISlYFzvpLJn7CbFfcVQ4EweJpUxosyQI08lh53urZOlmZkVs_GM-zTgYa66aeinbYWtvQdiPjypp_D7hvg8YnqK70hLEi3MhoqcJz6EfTcDzMOtsG3_t3qG9XEZ6jRJIjH3hN11JumhMS-2Zp-_G3sb7UYlhznQMk0KM30Z1Akhv43lsYBE53RhJx2Py2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4kV31LC5PRimSqUxs41yjpRw_JmNmCZ16DDEKhZsm-RaPrIzgjbNCRUDnfEtnAq8fzFZrXnZz8kjmSaZHT7U-y6R4BdKCqZe6i_7CKv_URZC-4TY61oPRDQCBcMnqITzPV81C-BwQ3eLrnHuu85-UvORBIUJS3SM2A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4i2TDANOsqVC3qoWWF-kH9UjZZx5S_JVaGj5ClApCQpJxWzEdQMw1bA_Jp8k7QJwSSUnJTY5NevJWcS6Z5HzqFMr7VLK3-Fro6Iw3AHuhhgzJcFKvyvi1s4xLoLl2ILQxjKGKToBi0CmmgN7fqIM8qQ-OluSClTGqKGpIY6YKJQPLPwZ5kcKeIRXoeNIsbu-5bovI5BvYs9e&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4pW_F_KPgSMAKn7KPVk_XBj8G2pgrvE5WF1DoZFG_FRFkFVCuYT4s9eA2fYdwB0QyGwkZpWwnBgeHETu3ZWrTOTDNjT5pBZSdzpqOEwmqKXsxSWQcrJEOWZw0TrdWIT8npKCdm3oC9Rc0qqtMayXen4eIKzG54f80LhmPwdAuuFNwDv-phSfcjll3AUmQ07FU6QZe0xOfd-zgUKrUKKU0dPR9RxsVUMp35Q-o5CqNY85hg_xZbQ6cVDKc6KQm_GgRwXPdji29hPbn0iGI5ZqgcA2Lzgx26SPmQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4lClbLci7Kufp-4Vva_apNiyx3ra1iyZYIFpeJP_-RHCK203GyzzjGr_Ha9CpizisU5OXh-KvDkwcjwxTNwLU349tt5dTYgoICdbBQ0HxLPY_uM0V5wdm1uoUdAnA1YArQ7_xx4iazROJQM-JIBpqY0STJFBsqg98O7WTwJKoQM5XfVSFUtltpoXJMz0X_rHkdgP6DEUIpdF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4nY0ISYntVsi6nlL2T67DmTlTFPYO8vXZ83KWxalYKlu_SiqfMPXH-a9NF2yW_NvD9lRpbVUHPJtSIuPHEQ8Ft1KLIk5Ro4-jcZdryOCCnByKawLUdDLu8tZ9WwnaCS39w8oCTa_8c3Fi92hSNRRQGADBzq7iSnTzw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1113915508016
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1113915508016&a=1128983443316&ea=
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1113915508016&p=oi


Volunteer Orientation:

Want to be a volunteer? 

Please come to our Volunteer Orientation
Friday, October 6th in the Media Center

    7:30am sign up sheets available/8am presentation 

Come learn about our many volunteer
opportunities and upcoming events
Many of our commitee chairs and board members
will be there to answer questions
Light refreshments will be served 
Remember to check out BayviewPTA.org to sign
up for committees
and www.getinvolvedineducation.com to sign up to
be a volunteer through BCPS
 

For more information or any questions, please contact
Mary Donovan at Bayviewpta@gmail.com or Deidre
Ferenc at deij19@yahoo.com

We hope to see you there!

Rescheduled Art Reflections:



Come participate in the National PTA
Reflections® Art Contest

Art in the Afternoon

When: Saturday, October 7th 3-5 p.m.
Where: Bayview Cafeteria

THEME: Within Reach

ALL AGES! Children must be accompanied by an adult.
Art supplies will be provided for the visual arts category.

Smocks will not be provided so please dress
accordingly. If you cannot make the event on September
or would like to submit an entry for a different category

feel free to create at home and submit your entry! 

Categories include:
Film production Music composition Visual arts Dance

Choreography Literature Photography.

For complete rules, go to
http://www.floridapta.org/programs/reflections

Deadline for entries to be submitted is
 Friday, October 20, 2017

Entry forms will be provided at the event, can be
obtained in the front office, or also downloaded from the

Florida PTA website.

If you have any questions, please contact Reflections
chair Valentina White at valda6@aol.com or 954-593-

4706.

Art supplies donated by: *Blick Art Materials *Kirsten
Seinfeld *Michaels

Family Game Night:

                   

  

 Bayview PTA'S Annual
"FAMILY GAME NIGHT"

Thursday, October 12th
At 6:30 p.m.



Reserve your spot NOW!! Space Is Limited!!

The Event is free this year with an option to purchase a
sandwich but you must R.S.V.P online.
 
Please R.S.V.P and order your choice of sandwich with
payment at Bayviewpta.org by October 8th.
 
Any questions, please contact Rossana Petreccia
rossana001@comcast.net or Shing Poon
olivia0612@hotmail.com

Fun Run:

 

Parents! This year's main fundraiser is the 
Bayview Fun Run! 

It's a 9-day program that kicks off with a Pep Rally
on Wednesday, November 8th. 

Families will then gather pledges for every lap your
student runs (30-35 laps), and we'll celebrate at the Fun

Run on Friday, November 17th. With our big goal of
raising $45,000 for Academic Enrichment, we asked
the Fun Run experts at Boosterthon to power our Fun

Run and make it more profitable, easier, and fun.
 

Students will also experience an amazing character
theme, CASTLE QUEST! an English castle theme all
about being brave and living with character. On their
quest to regain Bravemore Castle, students will learn
the "SIX VIRTUES of a TRUE HERO" from a cast of

colorful characters.
 
 

Donations will go toward Academic Enrichment and to
the entire 9-day experience. So please help our school

by reaching out to sponsors. Also, all families are
invited to come out and cheer for your student at the

Fun Run! 

Thank you for your support!



PTA Membership Drive:

Please support your children, teachers and school by
joining the PTA. 

Membership forms can be found in the office. Show your
support by joining today for $10 a person.  

Email Miss Katsikas with any questions.
christine.katsikas@browardschools.com.

Media Center Book Dedication:

Media Center Book Dedication forms went out this week
for all students whose birthdays were over the summer
as well as in the month of September.  

If your child's birthday falls in this category-or if you
would like to make a dedication to a teacher, relative etc.-
and you did not receive a form in your child's binder,
please email Anne Davies Vicino
(drdaviesae@gmail.com) and a copy of the form will be
emailed directly to you.

Thank you

Box Tops for Education:

 

Clipping Box Tops is an easy way to help earn cash for
our school. 

Each one is worth 10¢ for our school! Just look for the
pink Box Tops on hundreds of products. All you have to
do is clip them and send them to school. Earn even more
cash with the Box Tops Bonus App. Turn your everyday
receipts into cash for your school. It's free and as easy
as 1-2-3. Here's how it works: Download the Box Tops
App, Scan your receipts, Watch the Savings grow!
That's it!

Last school year, we earned $1,398.00 for our school
from Box Tops, which helps support our PTA budget with
the many different programs that we provide to our
wonderful school. This school year, our goal is to earn
$2,000.

For more information on Box Tops, including a list of
participating products, go to BTFE.com. Be sure to sign
up as a member (it's free!) so you can check out our



school's earnings details and get access to coupons and
bonus offers.

Our first collection deadline will be October 15. Although
we collect all year long, this means that I would like to
have as many as possible submitted for our December
check.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to
contact me. Thanks for your help!
Denise@LambertBros.net
(954) 817-7276

Funding Factory:

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We need your used printer cartridges, old cell phones,
etc. Simply drop off empty name-brand toner and inkjet
printer cartridges to our school and we'll take it from
there!

Ask your employer, friends and family about donating
used name-brand toners and inkjet printer cartridges for
our school.

If you have any, please feel free to call me at 954-817-
7276 or email me at Denise@LambertBros.net.

Thank you for your support!

Fall Social:

The Fall Social originally scheduled for October 7th has been
rescheduled for February 10, 2018.

Please save the date and more details to follow on this fun event.

PTA Open Board Positions:

PTA Open Board Positions for the 2017-2018 school
year.

The following PTA Board Position is open:

Secretary

If anyone is interested please email Mary Donovan at
bayviewpta@gmail.com

Cafeteria Volunteers:

Attention Bayview Parents!
Cafeteria Volunteers Needed!

Please consider volunteering in the cafeteria between
10:30am-12:30pm Mon-Fri



We will send out a Signup genius link for you to sign up in
30 min increments once our homeroom parent email is
set up, but until then please contact Sharla for sign up 

We need everyone to help in order to make it a great
year for our children!

Any questions or to sign up please contact Sharla
Manglitz at 305-766-2929 or manglitz@aol.com 

Thank you for your involvement and support!

Evaluations:

Parents/Guardians will have an opportunity to give input
for administrative and teacher evaluations.

Additional information coming soon.

Sponsorship and Flyer Distribution:

Do you have a business and REALLY want to help
support Bayview Elementary?

Be a part of our sponsorship and flyer distribution
program to reach all of our Bayview Community!

Yearly and Half-Year Sponsorship including a large 4x6
banner posted on the fence, flyer distribution, yearbook
and website advertisement.

Flyer distribution- perfect if you want to advertise your
business, after school activities, restaurant coupons,
entertainment etc.

Contact Lori Franke, Sponsorship Chairperson for all of
the details... loridefranco@aol.com 954-829-5351.

Thanks again for your support! Sponsorship funds help
the PTA make our school a better place for students and
staff.

News Flash:

Did you know Bayview PTA has a website, Facebook and Twitter
accounts?

Stay informed of all up to date events and volunteer opportunities.

Join today!!!

PTA Website
www.bayviewpta.org

Twitter
https://twitter.com/BayviewStudents

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RBjUQMDM0GasQPNMs8hJZJ-GQQQU6airkEfDHz61f_LMvowYxJkh4oYT_b8PaqKLNgX8cRTYu8zIXue7tG90oi-mNuQAdXIPKdp_TJqJvwjsk4W0iB2-fQdLce7T7XKCD3afTMTEGGdP7XeJwdI5plZsrmHVyLyy4Li9wppabUAupzYdrKqFDuRCKV8ZdrGq&c=&ch=


Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/groups/465016810365680/ 

Bayview Elementary | (754) 322-5400| tonya.frost@browardschools.com |
http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/bayviewelementary

 
The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedures which results in discrimination on
the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, race, religion,

sex or sexual orientation. Individuals who wish to file a discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the
Director, Equal Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY)

754-321-2158. Individuals with disabilities requesting accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act
Amendments Act of 2008, (ADAA) may call Equal Education Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department at 754-321-

2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-321-2158. browardschools.com
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